
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16th October 2008 
 
 
Rob Leslie 
Chief Executive Officer 
Yarra Community Housing 
297 Napier St, Fitzroy 3065 
 
 
Dear Rob, 
 
Thanks for your letter of the 14th October in which you explain your Board’s decision to 
seek approval to remove the Brotherhood’s right to appoint a Director. 
 
Your decision has the full support of the Brotherhood and we very much look forward to 
opportunities to continue our collaboration. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Tony Nicholson 
Executive Director 


